
G-C 2014-15 Kindergarten Parent Information Meetings 

 

The Greenfield-Central Community School Corporation will host Kindergarten 

Parent Information Meetings for the 2014-15 school year on Tuesday, February 

25th and Thursday, February 27th.  These meetings will focus on explaining the 

kindergarten curriculum and the various student services provided by the 

Greenfield-Central Schools.  There will be discussion about the school lunch 

program, transportation services, and various health services.  Staff will be on hand 

to explain the requirements for entrance to kindergarten, as well as the process to 

register a child to attend kindergarten in the 2014-15 school year. 

 

Parents who have children who will turn 5 on or before August 1st, 2014 are 

encouraged to attend one of the Information Meetings, regardless of which 

elementary school their child will attend.  The same information will be available at 

each meeting.  If you cannot attend one of these meetings, you may call or visit any 

elementary school or the Greenfield-Central Community School Corporation office 

between 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. for information.   

 

Tuesday, February 25th  Weston Elementary     6:30-7:15 P.M. 

140 Polk St.        

462-1492 

Thursday, February 27th   Eden Elementary    6:30-7:15 P.M. 

8185 North State Road 9     

326-3117 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


